
 

...and PRAY one for another…James 5:16 
 

I am so glad that someone PRAYED for me in days 
gone by, and I am so thankful for those who PRAY 
for me now.  In the unseen world more things are 
wrought through PRAYER than one could even   
imagine.  PRAYER is a weapon and the greatest 
force we wield.  PRAYER is the privilege and the 

duty of a believer.  We are taught in Hebrews 4:16, 
Let us therefore come BOLDLY unto the throne of grace. 

 
We will have a PRAYER of dedication for our 

school children this coming Sunday! 
 

FCA began classes on Monday of this week.  We 
are thankful for the increase in enrollment and 

for the opportunities that are before us. 
 

PRAY for Hannah Cahoon as she returns to college 
in Pensacola, Florida, this week. 

 

PRAY for all our ministries involving young people.  Listen 
for announcements about upcoming youth 
activities, including the return to Survival 

Kids Club on September 14th.  (Survival Kids 
workers meeting is scheduled for Sept. 7th.) 

 

Our LADIES RETREAT is just over three weeks away!  We 
hope all of our teen and adult ladies will register to join us 
for this special time!  (Register by August 31st to be in the 

grand prize drawing!)  Please PRAY that the Lord will meet 
with us in a great way!  Still needed are men to help. 

 
 

9-11 SUNDAY  
 
 
 
 

Join us for this special evening 
at 6:00 on September 11th.  

Help us remember the tragedy 
and renew ourselves to                 

PRAYER for our beloved              
country.  Steve Schiebner will 

be sharing his testimony           
of that day. 

 

The ADVISORY BOARD 
meets this coming Sunday             

afternoon at 5:00 in the                  
choir room. 

 
SEPTEMBER is the time for               

Sunday School promotion                       
for students who are  moving up   

to another class.  Keep praying for 
each teacher and for all the classes. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

HOME MISSIONARY  
Steve Cook 

Jewish Missions 

 

FOREIGN MISSIONARY 
Milo Tomás 
Philippines 

 
 

MINISTRY 
Sunday School Ministry 

 
 

STAFF MEMBER 
Jennifer Gibson 

 
 

  SHUT-IN   
Phyllis Smith 

Best of Care Assisted Living 
234 Northdale Avenue 
Kannapolis, NC  28081 

 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER 
Sisters of Service 

Debi Lewis 

 
 

PREACHER OF THE WEEK 
Mark Murphy - First Church 

China Grove, NC 
 
 

USHER OF THE WEEK 
Wayne Rice 

 
 

CHOIR MEMBER 
Debbie Juopperi 

 
 

SERVICE MEMBER 
Todd Nicodemus 

 

Serving in the Nursery:  Myra Whitley 

 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK…           
 

David Compton   Glenn Coleman   Pam Cross     
Barbara O’Daniel   Carol Kitzmiller   Lynn Lewis      
Chassiti Wright   Tommy Marlowe   Sherry Connell   
Bobby Horton     Danny Love    Call in request - Cancer  
Mary Dayvault   P.J. Parker 
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